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Dear Students: 

I would like to start this message with welcoming you back to Komar 

University, your instructors and friends.  

In summer 2015, some of F12 students participated in Summer 2015 

Internship Program for the first time. They worked in about eighty 

companies. They represented the knowledge, skills and work ethics 

which they earned at KUST in the past three years. The feedbacks we 

received from the students and future employers were very useful. 

We were very pleased knowing that some of you were offered jobs at 

internship sites immediately.  We used some of the employers’ 

feedbacks to modify the study plans of some academic programs and 

to restructure the Internship Program for 2016.  

Komar University of Science and Technology is facing external and 

internal challenges due to financial crises and lack of security in 

Kurdistan and the Middle East. These cause hardship to all of us. 

Nevertheless, with a new Board of Trustees, forty faculty members 

and thirty staff members we are committed to serve you and fulfill 

the Mission and Objectives of KUST. Together, we will make 2015-16 

academic year another year of success and advancement for our 

Community. 
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